
Please vote NO on SB 1512 for the National Popular Vote! 
  
Oregon is and always has been a state of independent citizens.  We want our minority opinions 
to be voiced and represented.  No voting method is completely perfect, but our Constitutional 
Framers, after seriously considering every other system known to man to choose a leader, 
devised the Electoral College system.  The Electoral College system has served us well for over 
200 years.  Then, as now, a prime consideration is the avoidance of a "Tyranny of the 
Majority".   
  
I do not ever want Oregon's choice to be lumped in with other states! 
  
Kathleen Blankenbiller 
Newberg, 97132 
 


